
St. Peter (1863) St. Olaf (1968) 

Welcome 
 

May 19/20, 2018 

www.stolafschurch.org 
Parish Office: 360-779-4291 

Weekend Mass Schedule 
 

Saturday at 4:30pm at St. Peter 
Saturday at 6:30pm at St. Olaf (en Español) 

Sunday at 8:00am at St. Olaf 
Sunday at 10:30am at St. Olaf 

Office Hours: Tuesday - Friday 
9:00am - 5:00pm 

St. Vincent de Paul: 360-779-9980 
Emergencies: 360-710-4324 

Rev. David Young, Pastor 
Deacon Carlton Moyer, Retired 

Michelle Charmante Pastoral Associate   360-621-4390 
Joy Erickson Administration   ext. 0 
Storm Smole Facilities Manager   ext. 0 
Mary Tillotson Health Ministries    ext. 4 
Mike Courtright Custodian    ext. 0 
Kim Baumann Faith Formation   ext. 1 

En Español Ministro en Español   ext. 5 

910 South Street, Suquamish 18943 Caldart Ave. NE, Poulsbo, 98370 

 

Charity 
Joy 

Peace 
Patience 
Kindness 
Goodness 
Generosity 
Gentleness 
Faithfulness 

Modesty 
Self Control 

Chastity 

 

Caridad 
Gozo 
Paz 

Paciencia 
Longanimidad 

Bondad 
Benignidad 

Mansedumbre 
Fidelidad 
Modestia 

Continencia 
Castidad 

 

Fostering Spiritual Growth 
 

Living Well & Believing Well 
 

O ur celebration of Pentecost this weekend marks 

the end of the Easter Season. 
 

   We hope that everyone is experiencing some meas-

ure of the newness of life to which we are all called. 
 

   Thank you so very much for opening your heart to 

the Lenten and Easter journey. 
 

   Have a great rest of Spring and Summer! 
 

    Blessings. 

 

Developing Clear Paths of Communication 
 

E veryone who wants a red balloon will be welcome to take one home; they are 
available at the doors of the church as we go forth after Mass.  Through this we 

celebrate the fruits of the Holy Spirit, in particular the fruits of joy and generosity.  
Many thanks to the Knights of Columbus for organizing this special outreach. 
 

Praising God in Worship & Prayer 
 

A nother special feature this weekend is our sharing in singing the “Pentecost Sequence”.  This ancient 
prayer lifts our minds to God by helping us talk, as it were, to the Holy Spirit.  Please refer to the yellow 

sheets in the pews just before the Gospel Alleluia.  The gentle, inspiring melody will hopefully be recogniza-
ble to us all, and help us deepen our experience of communion with God and each other. 

Praising God in Worship And Prayer 

W e offer special prayers for our neighbors at Holy Trinity Parish in Bremerton, as we celebrate “Trinity 

Sunday” next weekend.  On the weekend after that we’ll celebrate Corpus Christi.  Please join us. 

The Fruits of the Holy Spirit 
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Fostering Spiritual Growth 
 

We invite everyone to a special Mass in honor 
of our High School seniors on 

 

Wednesday, May 30th, 6:00pm 
St. Olaf Church. 

 

Reception to Follow in the Hall. 
 

This Mass is an opportunity to help celebrate 
the success of our youth and offer our prayers 
and support for their future, in the context of 

our parish community. 
 

We look forward to hearing everyoneõs educa-
tional, military, or work plans for what will fol-

low after graduation. 
 

There will be a special 
blessing to accompany the 
graduates as they embark 

upon their respective sum-
mer plans. 

 

In preparation of our evening program families 
are asked to please call 

 

Kim Baumann at 360-779-4291, ext. 1 
(stolafformation@embarqmail.com) 

 
Congratulations on your Graduation!! 

Deepening our Celebrating God in 
Worship and Prayer 

 
Moving from the Area? 

 
We invite any 

families or 
households who 
might be moving 
from the parish 
to receive a spe-
cial blessing at 
the Mass you 
normally attend.  Just let us know.  

 
Thank you for your presence in our 

community.  And, as we say in Spanish, 
 

ÿ¡Vaya Con Dios!Ā 

Building A Welcoming Community 
 

Hello Families with Middle School & High School Youth 
 

Please mark your calendar for the year-end BBQ for Middle 
School and High School Youth Groups. 
 

Sunday, June 10th, after the 10:30am Mass. 
 

Weýll gather in the basement of the Gallagher Center for food 
and games.  Parents are invited and encouraged to attend. 
 
This is a great opportunity for newer families to come and 
meet the Faith Formation Staff and Volunteer Leaders and 
learn what we have planned for next year. 
 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

Enhancing our Commitment to Outreach 
 

A pplications for the Knights of Columbus college schol-

arship are now available.  An application can be ob-

tained after Mass from the coffee & donuts table in the St. 

Olaf Parish Hall, at the south door of St. Peter 

Mission.  This year’s application will focus 

on the corporal and spiritual works of mercy, 

and we encourage you to begin thinking 

about how you have lived these throughout 

High School.  Please note that completed applications must 

be postmarked (or emailed) no later than Sunday, May 20th. 
 

Blessings on your graduation and future plans! 
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W e welcome everyone to celebrate the gift 

of new life today and in the weeks and 

months ahead.  St. Olaf / St. Peter is a 

friendly parish that strives to promote spiritual 

growth both at church and in the home.  If you’re 

looking for a spiritual, church community, you might 

consider giving us a second look.  We also invite you 

to join us for our many wonderful parish events to 

come.  Please read on . . . 
 

   Pentecost is this weekend.  The Knights of Colum-

bus will be distributing “Pentecost Balloons” as a re-

membrance of our sharing in prayer together.  

Written on the balloon will be the name of one of the 

traditional fruits of the Holy Spirit.  This is a wonder-

ful and fun learning experience for kids and adults 

alike. 
 

   We celebrate the feast day of the Sacred Heart of 

Jesus on Friday, June 8th.  In honor of this important 

day we invite everyone to a special, contemplative 

Mass at 8:00am, at St. Peter Mission, followed by our 

annual Sacred Heart Retreat (hosted by our Friday 

Morning Bible Study Group). 
 

   As with Mother’s Day, a special blessing for all 

dads, living and deceased, will be offered for Father’s 

Day on the weekend of June 16th & 17th.  This is a 

great opportunity to come and pray for our dads and 

give thanks for the gifts they have shared with us. 
 

   Of course, we celebrate the Eucharist each week-

end, and invite everyone to join with us.  If you are 

sick we ask that you please come forward for a spe-

cial healing blessing.  Let us know if we can help you 

with marriage preparations or the baptism of your 

children.  Again, St. Olaf / St. Peter is a friendly par-

ish that strives to promote spiritual growth both at 

church and in the home.  If you’re looking for a spir-

itual, church community, you might consider giving 

us a second look. 
 

   Blessings.  Ê 

Building a Welcoming Community 

Enhancing Our Commitment to Outreach 
 

S t. Cecilia Catholic School on Bainbridge Island has asked for our help in promot-
ing their recruitment of teachers for the following two positions: 

 

Director/Teacher of Early Childhood Program 
5th/6th Grade Teacher (Language Arts & Math) 

 

These are both 10-month-per-year positions with competitive salary and benefits. 
 

For further information, please contact the principal, Susan Kilbane, at 
skilbane@saintceciliaschool.org 

 

In addition, please pass this information along to anyone you know who might be in 
the market for a Catholic School teaching position. 
 

Thanks. 




